
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                                     Tel: 416-592-3326   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                                     colin.anderson@opg.com 
   
January 27, 2010 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2009-0377 

Technical Conference Questions of Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
 
 
Please find attached Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s advance questions for the 
IESO as part of the Board’s Technical Conference in the above referenced 
proceeding.  OPG reserves the right to ask additional questions at the 
Conference, if necessary. 
 
If there are any questions with respect to this, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at (416) 592-3326. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
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